

Friday Communication



Dates to Remember

October

15th - Outdoor Campus Clean up Day

18th - Explorer's Faire

22nd - Parade of Lights

27th - S.T.E.M. Day

28th - Middle School Dance @ 6:30 pm,

Multipurpose Room

29th - Adult Masquerade Ball @ 7pm., Boys

And Girls Club

31st - Halloween Parade @ 8:15 am,

Halloween Carnival @ 1:15 pm

November

1st - Start of Canned Food Drive

8th - PTP Meeting @ 3pm, school library

10th - No School / Staff Development Day

11th - No School / Veterans Day

16th - Reading Keys Party

18th - Stone Soup Day / Report Cards

21st-25th — Thanksgiving Break

10/14/16

Outdoor Clean
Up Day
postponed due
to weather
until further
notice.



Parade Of Lights
postponed to Oct.
22nd @ 7:30 pm.
Get Your glow sticks
ready! Show Your
school spirit and Join
us on the route.! Call
or email for details.

toti . ** . ** . ** . **

Forest Ranch Charter School (530)891-3154

In an effort to save resources, we are relying on email as our main form of mass communication. It is very important families are checking their emails regularly to stay in touch with updates, aftercare bills, Friday communications and general news. We sent home a form for you to fill out if you prefer hard copy communication.

Please check your child's backpack.

See the attachment about the Explorer's Faire at Butte College. This looks like a great time for the family!

The Butte County Office Of
Education is offering a FREE training
to parents on the Nurtured Heart
Approach. The Nurtured Heart
Approach® consists of a set of
strategies that assists children in
further developing their self
regulation and has been found
effective with children of all ages.
See attachment for details.

Parent's Night Out!

Our Board is hosting a Masquerade Ball!

When: October 29th, 7 pm

Where: Boys and Girls Club Chico

Price: \$20 per person

See attachment!

Costume Contest

Wine & Beer Bar

Dessert Auction

Kids/Childcare Event offered but space is limited. Contact the office to sign up for childcare.

Letter From The Director

Our first Reading Party was a big success! We ate popcorn and played games with a twist of Greek Mythology. Our reading winner this time around was Sydney Hankins with 26 keys. Other notables were Avery Hankins (12 keys) and Anthony Jordan (16 keys). Reading contributes to all areas of academic success. Please help us to keep everyone reading! Our next Reading Party will be Wednesday, November 16th. Students need to turn in 5 reading keys to be eligible. See the attachment for more keys. In addition, we will have small prizes for the upper grade (3-8th) and lower grade reader (K-2) with the most keys.

Sincerely, Christia Marasco